
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

Swimming Gala Success

December
Monday 9: History Workshops - Class 2 and 4
Tuesday 10: Christmas Dodgeball - Class 3 and 4
Wednesday 11: Reindeer Rush Sponsor for Hospice
Thursday 12: Celebration Assembly @ 2:30pm
Friday 13: Christmas Fair
Tuesday 17: Nativity @ 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 18: Dukes Pantomime visit
Thursday 19: Christmas Dinner and Carols @ church
Friday 20: Most improved learners @ 9:00pm
Friday 20: Christmas parties

Senset : 
Hutton : 
Washington : 
Crag: 
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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Thursday 5 December 2024

Important Dates Carols and Songs Service

What a week! We have had a lot of illness this
week - including 36 children being off on
Tuesday alone. 17 children were absent from
Class 3 alone. This is unheard of. It seems to
have been down to two main bugs - one causing
sickness and one causing flu like symptoms.
This has also affected teachers, so we have had
lots of fun covering classes. We hope that
everyone who has been ill is soon better and we
look forward to the next few weeks and
hopefully a sickness free term after Christmas. 

A week of sickness

If you are free on Thursday 19th December at
2:15pm, we’d love it if you could join us at St
Oswald’s for some singing and Christmas cheer. The
children have learnt a few carols and they will be
singing some of their Nativity songs too. It is not a
concert, just a chance for children and the
community to sing together at Christmas. 

Fire Engine Fun 
Class One were visited by the Fire Service on Tuesday
and they brought along a special treat - their bright red
engine. Everyone had great fun trying out the hose and
pretending to be fire fighters. 

CCTV Installation 
Due to several incidents of damaging and dangerous
behaviour at weekends and during holidays, we have
decided to install CCTV around the outside of school. The
Parish Council have donated money to help us with the
project and the work should be completed over the
Christmas break. This should help to make the grounds
safer for everyone. 

Despite a week of sickness, we managed to get a
team together for the local schools swimming gala
at Heysham. Our team worked really hard,
individually and as a team and we came first. Well
done everyone involved. A great effort. 


